Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: Doyle, Glenn

Sent: Friday, March 24, 2006 8:05 AM

To: NIOSH Docket Office

Subject: FW: 059 - Nanotechnology Comments on Potential Health Concerns

please add to docket 059
thanks

----- Original Message----

From: Nanotechnology [mailto:Nanotechnology]

Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2006 11:39 AM

To: sa-cin-nioshnanotalk

Subject: 059 - Nanotechnology Comments on Potential Health Concerns

Comments:
are the fine particulates from a cement co-incinerator ultrafines, or nanomaterials? Are they dangerous
to health? What reliable studies exist to confirm danger to health?




